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Changes to the Executive Team 
 

Pete Delgado, Deputy Executive Director, has promoted to a position outside of the Retirement 

Trust. He joined the management team in February of 2018 following the retirement of former 

Deputy Administrator, Patricia Hickman. The Board and Staff appreciate the dedication Mr. 

Delgado demonstrated to the Retirement Trust during his tenure. 

 

The Deputy Executive Director is a professional who is responsible for the administration, 

supervision of operations, staff and implementation of special projects assigned by the Executive 

Director. The Trust’s Administrative Services Committee is scheduled to meet in December to 

discuss the recruitment for the position.  

 
 


